
 NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 
 
 
There will be a teleconference meeting with The North 
Carolina Medical Care Commission Executive Committee 
to consent to a new replacement Master Trust Indenture 
with respect to the University of North Carolina Health 
Care System and its system affiliates, Rex Healthcare, Inc., 
and Rex Hospital, Inc.  The meeting will be held on 
Wednesday, May 28, 2025 at 11:30 a.m.  If you are 
interested in participating on the teleconference meeting, 
please Join the meeting now 
 
 
 
May 22, 2025 
  

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_MDk5Mjk4MDItYzcxZC00YWJjLThjNzMtMzgxZGUxZjRlZGUx%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%227a7681dc-b9d0-449a-85c3-ecc26cd7ed19%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%2259f7ad53-924c-4ff6-9a08-cd0e5b8d4f3f%22%7d
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_MDk5Mjk4MDItYzcxZC00YWJjLThjNzMtMzgxZGUxZjRlZGUx%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%227a7681dc-b9d0-449a-85c3-ecc26cd7ed19%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%2259f7ad53-924c-4ff6-9a08-cd0e5b8d4f3f%22%7d
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